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 B. Bennett OBJ2015/5928/P 18/11/2015  11:22:03 Dear Zenab Haji-Ismail 

I am writing to object strongly to the demolition of this scarce surviving attractive traditional old 

building which is part of Euston Road's history. The proposed building is completely different in style, 

materials and windows type and  looks incongruous alongside the older neighbouring corner building 

(359 Euston Road). The proposed building is enormous, too bulky and tall and overdominates the 

space from both Euston Road, Warren Street and the side elevation.

3rd Floor

207 Regent Street

W1B 3HH

Page 38 of 48


